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June 6, 2023 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
Zoning, Neighborhoods, and Development Committee  
and the Finance & Personnel Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 301-B 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
File number 221233 relates to the adoption of the Climate and Equity Plan and amending the Citywide 
Policy Plan as part of Milwaukee’s Overall Comprehensive Plan, and directing its implementation. 
 
This ordinance adopts the Climate and Equity Plan as part of the Citywide Policy Plan contained in the 
City’s Overall Comprehensive Plan, and requires that relevant City departments work towards its 
implementation, including pursuing necessary state and federal funding. The resolution authorizes the 
Department of Administration - Environmental Collaboration Office to work with City departments, 
Milwaukee County, state agencies, public utilities, and relevant community organizations and businesses 
to advance the goals and strategies outlined in the Plan. The Plan also requires the Department of 
Administration - Environmental Collaboration Office to provide publicly available updates on the Plan’s 
implementation. 
 
The City Plan Commission considered this item at its regular meeting on June 5, 2023. At the time, a 
presentation was given by representatives of the Environmental Collaboration Office and a few 
stakeholders testified in support of the plan. The City Plan Commission recommended approval of the 
subject file at its regular meeting on June 5, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

for 
Lafayette L. Crump 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
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